
The Youth Department is joining efforts with a nonprofit organization called “For the Troops” 
in writing letters and making care packages for our deployed service people. Our own “Kids helping 
Kids” group of combined TEC and Casa Pacifica teens plan on sending these packages during the 
December holidays and need your help in collecting items from the soldier’s wish list. We are asking 
for the items below to be collected and dropped off to the TEC Youth department between 10/26-
12/15.

Wish list items:
Baby Wipes, Hand Sanitizer
Lip Balm, Toothpaste                                
Granola Power Bars, Oatmeal (boxed with packets)
Small cans of Tuna, cans of Chicken, cans of Fruit
Coffee or Tea,(individual sizes)
Candy (Any kind) 

We appreciate those who serve to protect us, and we appreciate all of 
your help in showing our support to them for the holidays.

Thank you!!
TEC Youth Department


